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Phone: (972) 548-4731
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April 22, 2025

County Judge and Commissioners Court

FY 2026 SylogistGov, Inc. / SAVNS (VINE) contract 52025-SYZ-Collin County

This is a request to Commissioners court for approval to enter into an Service Agreement with
SylogistGov, Inc. for the Texas Statewide Automated Victim Notification Service (SAVNS),
contract #52025-SYZ-Collin County. The OAG issued a new contract to SylogistGov, Inc. to
replace current vendor Appriss Insights, LLC. The new contract period is from September 1, 2025
to August 31, 2026. The OAG will reimburse Collin County for eligible expenses related to
services to Collin County by the vendor approved.
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{ ATTORNEY GENERAL OF TEXAS

April 16, 2025

To: OAG SAVNS Grantees
Re: Service Agreement Between OAG SAVNS Grantees and SylogistGov, Inc.
Dear SAVNS Grantee:

The Office of the Attorney General (OAG) recently issued a new contract to SylogistGov, Inc. to
provide victim notification software for Texas’ Statewide Automated Victim Notification Service
(SAVNS) program. This replaces the previous software used by your county, Texas VINE,
operated by Appriss Insights, LLC. The transition to the new vendor will be completed by August
31, 2025.

As we begin this important transition, the OAG asks for your partnership on several key steps
ahead. A critical next action is executing the enclosed Service Agreement between your entity and
SylogistGov, Inc. The agreement mirrors the Service Agreement language signed in previous years
by your entity with Appriss Insights, LL.C.

Due to the compressed timeline referenced above, we respectfilly request expedited review
and execution of the Service Agreement by May 16, 2025. Delays beyond this date may affect
Sylogist’s ability to fully transition victim notification services for your county by the deadline of
August 31, 2025—potentially causing service disruptions that we must avoid. It is the top priority
of the OAG to ensure a smooth transition and the continuity of victim notifications service
operations for your county. We are here to assist in this process.in any way that we can.

SylogistGov, Inc. will contact your county directly begin onboarding with your SAVNS program
staff, IT points of contact, and your jail management and court management system vendors. The
OAG Grants Administration Division has also shared several critical communications in recent
weeks outlining these next steps that we encourage you to review.

For any questions regarding the enclosed Service Agreement or the transition generally, please
reach out to:

¢ Julie Wise, Sylogist — Julie. Wise@sylogist.com
e Jimmy Bailey, OAG Crime Victim Services Division —Jimmy.Bailey@oag.texas.gov

Thank you for your continued partnership and commitment to ensuring uninterrupted notification
services for crime victims across Texas.

Respectfully,

Alisha Jackson
Grants Administration Division Chief
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